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January 9, 2020 
 
 
Re: EPPP (Part 2-Skills) Launch 
 
Dear Member Jurisdictions, 
 
As you know, ASPPB has developed and prepared for the launch of the EPPP (Part 2-Skills), the skills-
based portion of the EPPP that will complement the foundational knowledge examination; EPPP (Part 1- 
Knowledge).  Some of our early adopting jurisdictions have informed ASPPB that more time was needed 
to complete the rule changes needed to begin using both parts of the EPPP.  Therefore, we have delayed 
the initial launch to November 2020 in an effort to accommodate all the Early Adopting jurisdictions.   
 
Several member jurisdictions have indicated that they continue to evaluate the EPPP (Part 2-Skills) and 
wish to consider early adoption.  ASPPB will continue to add access of the EPPP (Part 2-Skills) as 
individual jurisdictions determine that they are ready to implement it.   Please be aware that a sample 
exam can be scheduled for your Board Members to provide a sense of the content that will be assessed.  
 
In addition, ASPPB staff continue to be available to schedule time with individual Boards to answer any 
questions.  If you have questions or wish to schedule a time for ASPPB to be available to your Boards, 
please contact Matt Turner, PhD at mturner@asppb.org.     
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Mariann Burnetti-Atwell, PsyD 
CEO|ASPPB 
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